From:

Sent: 15 January 2019 19:51
To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: planning homes

HI I live in the G113 area, I am emailing you to oppose the building of houses of up to
5,000. My reasons are the roads are badly damaged, people speed and drive while on their
phones they have no regard for anybody else, there are hardly any police around so crime
will go up, the views around the area will be gone, wildlife will be gone, the schools
that we have are over run and with no new schools being built seems very stupid and not
thought out properly, the houses are badly and poorly built, parking is a big issue around
the hole area, local shops won’t be used what happened to them, we have hardly any public
transport, traffic will get worse, all i find that it is just a profiteering scheme to
make the developers rich and everybody else poor, the hoses are not for start up homes.

Kind regards I



